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June 21, 2022 
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                                                                                               (302) 744-2304 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Kent County Levy Court Warns of Telephone Scam 

 

Dover, Del. -  Kent County Levy Court is warning residents about a telephone 
phone scam targeting Kent and Sussex County residents.  The caller, pretending to 
be a Deputy from the County’s Sheriff’s Office, informs the recipient of the call 
that they missed jury duty and a warrant has been issued.  They tell the resident 
to purchase a $900 money order and then call them back with the numbers on 
the money order. 
 
If you receive a call like this, the Kent County Sheriff’s Office recommends that 
you hang up immediately and contact your local police Department.   
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